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Building a Future for the 
Faculty Development Center 

 
 

 
 
 

ave lunch with the 
Teaching & Learning 
Committee and help us 

build a future for the Faculty 
Development Center at MSU! 

 H
 
You are invited to one of two sessions 
offered this month to share your ideas 
about how we should focus our efforts 
toward faculty development. 
 
The purpose of these sessions is to 
gather input from faculty as MSU looks 
at expanding its faculty development 
focus and creates a physical Faculty 
Development Center in Romney Hall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please join us for lunch and discussion.  Be part of MSU’s future! 
 
 

 

Sessions will be held on two dates: 
 

 Monday, Oct. 10, 2011   Thursday, Oct. 20, 2011 
 SUB Room 235      SUB Ballroom D 
 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.    11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

Please RSVP to annea@montana.edu by Monday, Oct. 10, 10:00 a.m. for the 
Oct. 10 session, or by Wednesday, Oct. 19, 9:00 a.m. for the Oct. 20 session.  
Each session will be limited to 40 participants. 
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